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Invitation: Launch of the Cluster of Research Excellence in Migration & Health along the AU-EU corridor; 13-14 

May, Uppsala, Sweden. 
 

On behalf of the recently established cluster of excellence on Migration and Health, the Forum for Africa Studies at Uppsala University is happy 

to invite you to the launch of the cluster that will be held from the 13th-14th may 2024 at Uppsala University as part of the SASUF innovation 

week. 

 

The Cluster of Research Excellence on migration & health along the African Union - European migration corridor will hold a SASUF satellite 

event at Uppsala University on the 13th and 14th May 2024 . These SASUF satellite events are  planned as a part of SASUF Research and 

Innovation Week to be held in Sweden on the 13th-17th may 2024. To read more on SASUF innovation week, see SASUF Satellite Events 2024: 

Schedule . 

 

The cluster of excellence on Migration and health is established as a collaboration between different GUILD-ARUA member 

countries/organizations with CoRE lead from both GUILD and ARUA members. For more information on the clusters, see Africa-Europe CoRE 

- The Guild (the-guild.eu) 

  More about the cluster can be found online at www.mighealth-au-eu 

 

For more information, contact Dr Jecinta Okumu via email at Jecinta.okumu@uu.se or the CoRE lead at Uppsala University, Dr Soorej Jose 

Puthoopparambil at soorej.jose@uu.se  
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